
 
DPW COMMITTEE  
8-30-21 
 
 
Members Present: John Tait, Jerald Ignash and Todd Talaski. 
Others Present: Troy Hartz and Jamie Learman 
 
Meeting called to order at 8:00 a.m. 
 
The committee discussed the roads to be paved this year.  They all agreed to go out for bids for 
Clay, River, Farmer, Bay View, Pine and Huron Streets. 
 
The committee recommended to Council to share the cost to purchase new meter reading 
equipment for around $12,000. 
 
The committee recommended a special Council meeting to move forward with the road paving 
projects. 
 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:25 a.m. 
 
 
 
Jamie Learman, Office Administrator / Clerk                                          Todd Talaski, Chairperson 


